
Ah, the holidaysé I hope you get to spend a lot of time with friends, 

family, and food during this special season.  Some of my iris fans have 

6ó of new growth.  Spring is coming.  Iõm looking forward to Kristeeõs 

container iris culture presentation at our January meeting.   She does 

very well at iris container growing if youõve ever seen her garden.  

The best to all and see you January 14 th  2017.     - Kevin Kartchner  
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Upcoming Events  

No TAIS Meeting in December. Next meeting on January 14.  

December Birthday Wishes to: 

 Anne Cotton    Gordon Jensen  

 Madeline Glasser   Phil Doonan  

 Cathy Scire    Terry Southard  

Tucson Area Iris Society ñestablished 1965 

Jennifer Stout,                          
Tucson Botanical Gardens       

photo by Sue Clark, 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you looking for another worthwhile organization to donate to? How about 

Presby Memorial Iris Gardens? Your gift is tax-deductable, too. Please visit 

http://presbyirisgardens.org to donate via PayPal or check.  - SC (photo from their website). 



November 19, 2016  

Call to order 1:37 PM  
 

Representing 

the club, 

D i a n e 

T w e e d y 

t h a n k e d 

Kristee for 

her excellent 

service as 

our presi-

dent this 

past year 

and gave her a card and 

check (to be written) for 

$100. 
 

Kristee has a fact sheet 

on each of the club irises 

that the members have 

from this yearõs auction 

as well as a master list 

of who has what iris.  If 

youõd like to have your 

sheet(s) please see her.  

There are 24 irises out.  
 

There was discussion 

concerning the auction 

and club iris program 

being more profitable 

this year than last 

years.  Kristee agreed 

she will obtain the rhi-

zomes for the auction 

and asked if anyone has 

a preference 

of growers.  

She will 

bring the 

names of 

the growers 

we have 

used in the 

past to our 

next meet-

ing.  
 

Iris bucks will be contin-

ued for this coming 

year. Ben Herman used 

his to pay his member-

ship dues for 2017.  
 

It was asked what Sat-

urdays were the best for 

the group to meet ð the 

2nd, 3rd, or 4 th .  The 2nd 

Saturday of the month 

is still the best to meet.  
 

Melania has taken the 

reins for finding pre-

senters for our meet-

ings.  Kristee will give 

Melania the list she has 

as a starting point.  

The meeting was ad-

journed at 2:14 PM  

 

 

Reblooming Iris Care  

Do you plant all of your re-

blooming irises together? 

They have special watering 

and fertilizing needs, so having 

them in a separate portion of 

the garden makes sense. In-

formation from candtiris-

patch.com suggests watering 

rebloomers enough that they 

do not go dormant through 

the Summer and Fall, and fer-

tilizing them in the early 

Spring and again on the 4th of 

July. They recommend a 50-

50 blend of  super phosphate 

(0-45-0) and low nitrogen fer-

tilizer (5-10-5) sprinkled 

around the root zone. - SC 

November Meeting Minutes  
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Meetings will 

continue to be held 

on the 2nd Saturday 

of each month  

Weõre on the web! 

Tucsoniris.org 

We  Irises 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New Directions for 2017:  

Installation of New Officers and Board Members  
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November 

Meeting and 

Potluck Photos by Tony Kutz  


